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Members present on the conference call were Chairman Jo Stiefel, Benjamin Jones, Don Milligan, Adonis Bailey,
Darwin Prewitt, and Eugenia Stone. Members Fay Poole, Debbie Page and Robert {Bob) Sanders were not present
on the conference call. Jeff Elrod was present on the conference call to represent the Secretary of State’s Office.

I to oll CallfAck edgement of Quorum/Review of Minutes from 2/25/2021

Chairman Stiefel calied the meeting to order. Chairman Stiefel notified the Board that the meeting notice was
published online to comply with the Alabama Open Meetings Act and said notice was attached to the agenda.
Jeff Elrod called the roll and notified the Board that six members were present which accomplished the quorum
requirement. Chairman Stiefe! asked the members of the Board to review the Agenda for the day and the official
Meeting Minutes for the 2/25/2021, meeting. Board Member Milligan motioned to approve the Agenda and
Board Members lones seconded the motion. The Board voted alt in favor to approve. The minutes were read by

Jeff Elrod. Board Member Jones motioned to approve the Meeting Minutes from 4/23/2020, and the motion was
seconded by Board Member Milligan. The Board voted all in favor to approve.

Old Business

Board Member Milligan said his committee on photo ID changes is still working on some of their ideas and will
have an update at the next meeting.

New Business

Chairman Stiefel opened the floor to new business. Chairman Stiefel discussed the statewide voter registration
statistics as of March 31, 2021. Jeff Elrod provided an update on the NVRA process that is continuing. The 2™
mailer will be sent to voters on April 26, 2021. Mr. Elrod also discussed some reports of duplicate voters and
deceased voters that will be sent to registrars on 2 monthly basis. A discussion was held about legisiation pending
before the Legislature. An election was held for chair of the Board. Board Member Eugenia Stone nominated Don
Milligan. No other nominations were made and Mr. Milligan was elected by affirmation of the Board. Board
Member Prewitt discussed an issue he had with his new military ID when he voted in a special election,

ext Meeting Date/Adjournment

Board members discussed setting the next meeting on July 29, 2021 at 2:00 pm. Tentatively this meeting will be
held in person.

Adjournment

Board Member Jones motioned to adjourn and Board Members Stone seconded the motion. The Board voted all

in favor to approve. ,
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